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July 04, 2017

Field Address: 
P O Box 157 

Delta Junction, AK 99737-0157 
Phone: 907-378-6691 

Email: wyrick@wwntbm.net

Sending Church: 
McLeansville Baptist Church 

P O Box 197 
McLeansville, NC 27301 

Phone: 336-697-8121 

Mission Agency: 
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

P O Box 725 
Kings Mountain,NC 28086 

Phone: (704) 730-1440 

Nancy and I praise the Lord for His goodness and mercy.  We 
praise the Lord for your faithful prayers and support for the work 
in Delta Junction, Alaska.  The Lord has blessed us greatly with 
faithful prayer warriors and gracious supporters. We are truly 
thankful for all of you. “Sing praises to God, sing praises: sing 
praises unto our King, sing praises.”  Psalm 47:6 (KJV)  

Greetings from North Carolina,   

As you know we have been in the lower 48 since the beginning of May for a short furlough visiting a few of our 
supporting churches. But we have spent most of our time visiting and sharing the work in Alaska with new 
churches. We are needing some additional support. As you all know, the cost of living has increased greatly.   

We praise the Lord for all the new Pastors and individuals we have met these past several months and praise 
Him for the new support. Most of all we are thankful for all those who have committed to pray for us and the 
work in Alaska. We pray that, if it be the Lord’s will, the additional support will come in before we return to 
Alaska on August 25. It has been a blessing to make new friends as well as to see many old friends we have not 
seen in many years. 

We have more meetings coming up and ask that you pray that we will be a help and a blessing to each church we 
visit and that God will be glorified in all that is said and done. We praise the Lord for His safety as we have been 
traveling and also for the safety during a lot of storms that have been in the area.  

Please continue to keep those in Delta Junction in prayer. A lot has been happening since we left Delta. Some 
have had deaths in their families and many have faced physical needs in their own lives and their family 
members. We continue to keep in touch with many there in Delta to pray with them and encourage them in the 
Lord. We know that the Lord is in control of it all and that He makes no mistakes. He can give them comfort and 
peace that the world cannot give. 

Nancy and I are thankful for the opportunities the Lord has given us to share about the things He has done and is 
doing in our lives and in the lives of those in Alaska. Please continue to keep us and the work in Alaska in 
prayer. 

Your missionaries, 


